
MTS In the Know - Week of 12/16/24

NH Medicaid Request for Proposals Released

The New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services has
released a request for proposals (RFP) for a vendor to provide technical
assistance and operational support to the Department as part of the
Medicaid to Schools program. Read the full RFP here.

Upcoming Collaborative Meetings

Join the MTS Resource Center for our monthly Medicaid to Schools
Collaborative meetings on the first Friday of each month from 9:00-
10:30am.

January 3rd - Medicaid to Schools Trivia and Open Discussion
February 7th - Discussion with Illinois LEAs on their transition to
CPE
March 7th - Documentation Deep Dive with Dan Courter

To attend an upcoming Collaborative Meeting, please email
schoolmedicaid@jsi.com.
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